
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

October 14, 2015 

 

Cambria CSD Seeking Public Input at Groundwater Management Plan 

Workshops    
 

CAMBRIA, CA – The Cambria Community Services District today issued the following advise 

of two workshop dates which will be held in order to seek public input regarding the 

development of a Groundwater Management Plan: 

 

The workshops will be held at the Cambria Veteran’s Memorial Hall located at 1000 Main St., 

Cambria CA 93428 on the following dates: 

 

Wednesday, October 21, 2015 at 2:00 p.m. and, 

Thursday, October 29, 2015 at 2:00 p.m.  

 

### 

Media contact:  

Tom Gray 

805-750-1257; tsgray@sbcglobal.net 
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